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The objective of the HDCC is to actively promote and encourage restoration, preservation and display 
of machines, equipment and collectables. HDCC events are family affairs. Partners and children are 
welcome to attend and enjoy.   
  
It is my pleasure to once again present the HDCC ANNUAL REPORT 2017-18.  
 
This is our 7th year as an affiliate and special interest group of the VHDPA. Our numbers are slightly 
up at around 60 members. The weekly Friday evening get together is both a social and information 
sharing exercise. 
 
At the moment there are 50 vehicles registered through our Club. We continue each year to comply 
with the Council of ACT Motor Clubs (CACTMC) and provide them with a list of our member’s historic 
vehicles.  
 
We share our venue at the Hall Showground with the Hall and District Axemen’s Club. We continue 
our support and co-operation with Gold Creek Station, CSIRO Station, Hall Pony Club, Hall and 
District Axemen’s Club and the National Sheep Dog Trials. We often supply our catering skills and 
volunteers to community groups. We support local extensive tree planting. 
 
The National Sheep Dog Trials, held annually at the Hall Showground (for 50 years) has 
acknowledged our generous offer of free use of our Clubroom facility. HDCC will continue to fund and 
improve our clubroom. We will continue our field trips in 2018-19.  
 
A program of events will be available to members. The Collectors Christmas Party venue will be 
announced soon. 
 
The HDCC Treasurers Report will be submitted to the Auditor in the next week. 
  
A BIG THANKYOU to members who stepped up to volunteer for the club office bearer duties.  
 
AGM 2018-19 ELECTED Office bearers. 
President: Bob Richardson. 
Vice President: Andy Fulton. 
Secretary: Bill Pearson. 
Treasurer: Dennis Greenwood 
Catering Manager: Brent Newbery. 
 

 
 
Bob Richardson  
President HDCC 30th June 2018 
 
 
	


